
 

Ref: maths/BB 
 
 
28th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Reception Maths Club 
 
We are excited to invite children in Reception to take part in a fun and engaging after-school 
Maths Club, led by Miss Thomas. 
 
The club will take place every Thursday from 3.15pm to 4.00pm, starting on Thursday 1st 
May 2025, with the final session on Thursday 22nd May. 
 
During the club, your child will have the chance to practise the maths skills they have been 
learning this term through a variety of hands-on and enjoyable activities. These will include 
maths hunts, printing with paint, and creating colourful shape pictures. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for children to build confidence with numbers and shapes in a 
relaxed and creative environment. We look forward to welcoming your child to the club! 
 
Unfortunately, there is a limit on how many children we can have so please return the 
permission slip as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Reception Maths Club 
 
Child’s name: ...................................................................................... Class: ………………………. 
 
Medical conditions:………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the maths club. I will pick them up at 4pm. 
I give permission for photos of my child to be used in the school newsletter – Y / N (please 
circle) 
Signed:............................................................................................... Date:............................. 
 
Print Name:............................................................................................................................. 
 


